
Question on Notice 
 

No. 506 
 

Asked on Thursday, 4 June 2015 
 
 

MR RYAN asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport, Minister for Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning and Minister for Trade (HON J TRAD) — 
 
QUESTION: 

 
With reference to the ongoing need for maintenance of the lifts at the Caboolture Train Station, 
and the continued disruption caused to commuters—  
 
Will the Minister outline what maintenance these lifts have received over the past three years 
and advise of any plans of Queensland Rail to improve the current situation? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Morayfield for the question. 
 
Queensland Rail acknowledges that there have been some performance issues with the lifts at 
Caboolture station. 
  
Lift 1 was upgraded four years ago to improve the lift operation during hot weather. Similar 
upgrades for lifts 2 and 3 are currently underway. The cost of these works is around $30 000. 
The upgrade was completed late June 2015. The completion of these works should result in 
improved reliability of lifts 2 and 3. 
 
 


